



Christ Church Academy Wrose Brow Road Shipley Bradford BD18 2NT 01274 410349

admin@cca.bdat-academies.org Headteacher: Mrs Philippa Foster

Date: Friday 15th July 2022

Dear parents and carers,

Re: Severe weather conditions

According to the weather forecasts we are expecting Monday and Tuesday to be extremely warm, over 30 degrees.

We have therefore decided to close our Nursery on both Monday and Tuesday.

Reception class will open in the mornings when it should be cooler, but then will close straight after lunch. Please collect your **Reception child at 12:15pm** from the school hall.

The rest of the school will be moved into cooler areas and rooms which benefit from air conditioning. They will be encouraged to drink plenty of water, and will finish at the normal time.

Please apply sun cream to your children before school and send them with a hat.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. P.Foster Headteacher